
From: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 7/11/2017 8:23:52 AM
Subject: Re: Phone Call w/ Caregiver Wanting to Meet with LG

Thank you so much! 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Broome, Darryl 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 4:45:38 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black
 
Subject: Re: Phone Call w/ Caregiver Wanting to Meet with LG 
 
I will call and see if she will meet with me. I will keep you posted. 
 

Thanks and call me if you need anything 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Tori Beth Black 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 3:23:22 PM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Phone Call w/ Caregiver Wanting to Meet with LG 
 
Hey Darryl,
 
I hate to bother you again but I wanted to let you know that I just received a phone call from a Linda McPherson from 
Manning, SC. She called the Office on Aging saying she wanted to schedule an appointment with the LG to talk about 
issues she’s facing as a caregiver and someone transferred her over to my phone to schedule an appointment. She 
would not tell me any specifics, just that she takes care of a veteran and they have both been targeted. She also said 
the LG has no idea what’s happening to seniors out there and that he needs to know the information she has because 
he’s a good man. She wants to come to the State House to meet with him. Danny told me to send over this info to 
you. Her number is 803-505-1099. Is there anything I can do to help?
 
Thanks!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
864-617-7973
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